
Legal Notice 
 
 

Young Scholars of McKeesport  
Charter School 

Attention:  Food Service Management Companies 
 

The Young Scholars of McKeesport Charter School is requesting proposals for 
school food service management services for pre-plated meals. The Food Service 
Management Company will provide management services according to United 
States Department of Agriculture (USDA) regulations and guidelines, as well as 
the Pennsylvania Department of Education policies and guidelines. 

 
Food Service Management Companies and/or their representatives may submit 
proposals to: 

Young Scholars of McKeesport Charter School 
In C/O FSMC Contact 

600 Newport Dr. 
Pittsburgh, PA 15234 

 
 

The Young Scholars of McKeesport Charter School Board of Education reserves 
the right to accept or reject any and/or all proposals or to accept the proposal that 
it finds, in its sole discretion, to be in the best interest of the school district. 

 
A walk-through meeting is scheduled for July 24, 2015 at 1:30pm at 600 Newport 
Dr. Pittsburgh, PA 15234.  

 
Young Scholars of McKeesport Charter School is currently seeking bids for pre-
packaged lunch contracts. 
  
All proposals must be submitted no later than 4pm on July 31, 2015.  All 
proposals should be delivered in a sealed envelope and addressed to the Young 
Scholars of McKeesport Charter School and be clearly marked:  Food Service 
Management Proposal. 

 


